
 

 

Notice of Application 
New Retail Gasoline Outlet  

Borden Carleton 
DP Murphy Inc. has applied to the Commission for a new retail 
petroleum outlet license under the Petroleum Products 
Act, to operate a Retail Gasoline and Diesel Outlet, 
Convenience Store and Coffee Shop with Additional Retail and 
EV Chargers, to be located at Corner of Trans-Canada Hwy 
and Dickie Road, PID# 686592.  

BACKGROUND 
Anyone applying for a new outlet to sell petroleum products 
is required to apply to the Commission under section 20 of 
the Act. 
 
HOW TO SEE THE APPLICATION 
A complete copy of the application is available online on the 
Commission's website at irac.pe.ca/petrol/petroleum/ 
 
HOW TO COMMENT 
Anyone wishing to comment on the application can email or 
write to the Commission at the address below. Comments 
must be received by 4:00 p.m., Friday, July 28, 2023. 
 
HOW TO INTERVENE 
Any person or organization wishing to intervene may apply 
to the Commission for intervener status. The application 
must be made in accordance with the Commission’s Rules of 
Practice & Procedure. To be considered, applications for 
intervener status must be received by the Commission no 
later than 4:00 p.m., Friday, July 28, 2023.  
 
If the Commission determines a public hearing is necessary, 
a Notice of Hearing will be published. Otherwise, the 
Commission will issue an Order on the application which will 
be posted on the Commission website at 
irac.pe.ca/petrol/petroleum/  
 
WRITTEN COMMENTS CAN BE SENT TO: 
Allison MacEwen 
Prince Edward Island Regulatory & Appeals Commission 
P.O. Box 577 
Charlottetown, PE C1A 7L1 
Tel: 902-892-3501 
PEI toll-free: 1-800-501-6268 
Email: amacewen@irac.pe.ca 
 
DATED at Charlottetown this 27th June, 2023.  
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